
 To Jerramungup Planning  26/3/2021 

 

Proposal to purchase Lot 2 Muir Highway, 

Needilup. 

 

Attention Noel Myers- We would like to put a 

proposal towards the shire of Jerramungup as 

regards of purchasing the land at the above 

property- as you are aware we have recently 

purchased the Needilup Hall and have spoken 

to you regards to our future plans for the 

property.  

 

We have recently expressed our interest to 

Department of Planning, Lands and Heritage 

and filled in the paperwork for the block next-

door we would like to purchase. We have 

received an email and phone call 16/3/2021 

from Alexander John- he has requested that 

we write to the Shire of Jerramungup to 

Formally put a proposal to you in regards of 

what the shire intend to do with Lot 2  and to 

let you know what our future plans if we where 

to purchase the land. 

 



 

 

Future plans for the Lot 2 Muir Highway, 

 

Water tank to be placed on Lot 2 block as our 

boundary fence on the western side is 

extremely close to the building on Lot 1 and no 

room for a large water tank. (water is an issue 

and we do have contain our own water) 

Fence the area (which is a safety issue of 

damage and theft) after the restoration of the 

Needilup Hall. 

The property will be fully landscaped with 

shrubs and trees and will be well cared for as 

the properties will represent the Needilup 

town.  

Combine the Lot 1 and Lot 2 as one block. 

 

Please let us know. 

Kind Regards 

Deb and Skeigh Weston  

0458421575 or 0498284333 

P.O. Box 110, Ongerup WA 6336 

skeighanddeb@gmail.com 



 


